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Dear Mr Rosel

Response to Submissions and Preferred Project Report - Switching Station and Star City
Casino site modification 13 (MP08_0098 MOD 13)

I refer to your email received 3 December 2018 by the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH)
regarding the Response to Submissions and Preferred Project report for the above project.

OEH has reviewed the information provided and considers that the proponent has adequately
addressed all flood risk management issues associated with the proposed development, particularly
with respect to the design and operation of flood gates to prevent flooding of underground or
basement car parking areas. In addition, OEH notes that the proponent has undertaken consultation
with the City of Sydney Council regarding flood control compliance. OEH has no further comments.

If you have any quéries regarding this matter, please contact Dana Alderson on 8837 6304 or
dana.alderson@environment.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

S, Huwom 191z

SUSAN HARRISON

Senior Team Leader Planning
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